
Attention:  eRecording/Mailing information and policy changes 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Effective July 1, 2019, our office will no longer be returning original documents, unless a self-addressed 

envelope with proper postage is included, along with the documents to be recorded. 

 

If a SELF-ADDRESSED ENVELOPE WITH PROPER POSTAGE is not received, the unclaimed original 

documents will be disposed of after 90 days (three months).  All documents submitted with the proper 

fees for recording will be recorded, but will not be returned to the originator without proper postage and 

self-addressed envelope. 

 

Now you can e-Record your documents, and you may register with any of the Clerk of Courts’ eRecording 

partners: 

 
• CSC - erecording@cscglobal.com or call (866)652-0111 
• Simplifile - www.simplifile.com or call (800)460-5657 
• ePN – www.goepn.com or call (763)452-8298 

 
 

Sincerely,  

Victoria L. Rogers,  
Hardee County, Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller 


